Attention District 6 Elders
Due to State Voting being held at the D6 Service Center.
Monday, 7/29/2024 and Tuesday 7/30/2024,
THE SERVICE CENTER WILL BE CLOSED.
On Sunday, 7/28/2024 sack lunches will be delivered
to the elders starting at 8AM.

Regular lunch delivery will resume on Wednesday 7/31/2024






